BOARD OF GOVERNORS OF THE FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM

243

WASHINGTON

R-847

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE
TO THE BOARD

June 18, 1941

Dear Sir:

The present distribution of Bulletin reprints to the Federal Reserve Banks is based upon replies to Mr. Morrill's letter of June 8, 1940.

We are revising this mailing list and should like to know whether the use made by your Bank of the reprints would suggest a change in the number of copies of each new reprint that should be sent to you as a matter of routine and, if so, the number you would like to receive. Of course, additional copies may be requested at any time.

Very truly yours,

S. R. Carpenter, Assistant Secretary.

butur

TO THE PRESIDENTS OF ALL FEDERAL RESERVE BANKS